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The Freckleton Parish Plan Steering Group will be holding an Open Day on the 18" February in the
Freckleton Village Hall from 10.30 am to 9.00 pm. when the results from the questionnaire which was
circulated last September 2004, will be on display.

A flyer will be delivered to every household in the Parish to advertise the event.

The following Service providers have indicated that they will also be mounting their own supporting
displays.
Lancashire Constabulary,
Lancashire Fire and Rescue,
Age Concern,
LCC Road Safety,
LCC Youth and Community Service,
LCC Public Right of Ways,
Fylde NHS PCT
FBC,
Freckleton Parish Council.

The object of the Open Day is to allow the residents of Freckleton to view the feed back obtained from the
questionnaire, and any possible future actions that may be proposed.

They will be able to talk to the service providers and committee members, and if they wish, make further
comments.

The Right Honourable Michael Jack MP has confirmed his intention to attend the open day at 10.30 am.

It is hoped that the FBC Mayor, Trevor Fiddler, Cllr B Whittle and ClIr L Rigby , Cllr Threfall, ClIr
Mullholland will also be attending during the course of the day.

A free draw will be available to all visitors. The prizes are £75, £50 and £25, seven Studio D Photo vouchers,

(value £95), a clock radio and three bottles of wine.

Cllr Colin Robb
Chairman, Freckleton Parish Plan committee.
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